
 
                                  Friday 5th November 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Welcome 
We are very pleased to welcome Miss Gemma Hawkins who has joined the 

Rabbits Team. 
 

Diwali 
We hope all our families who celebrate Diwali the annual Festival of 

Lights have had a wonderful time this week.  

 

WEAR YOUR PYJAMAS TO SCHOOL - Friday 19th November for 

CHILDREN IN NEED 
On Friday 19th November we will be raising money for Children in 

Need. All children are invited to wear their pyjamas to school and 

bring in their favourite Teddy with a contribution for your Teddy to 

come to School (usually £1). There will also be cakes for sale that 

the children have made so please remember to bring some 

change with you. 
 

Flu Immunisations – Reception and KS1 children 

 

Don’t forget that Reception and KS1 children can get a flu vaccination 

in school, but you need to have completed an on-line consent form.   

The information about this was sent to parents by email a couple of 

weeks ago, but we will re-send it today because the deadline is 

Monday 8th November.  There is now an option for children who cannot 

have the nasal spray because it contains porcine gelatine to opt for an 

injectable vaccine.  Nursery children can be given a flu vaccination 

through their GP or Health visitor. 

 

Covid-19  
Covid is still here and the Director of Public Health has sent a letter to all 

parents  about the need to reduce the risk of spreading the virus.  

Please read this letter carefully and take steps to reduce the risk to you 

and your family.   

  

Recycle 4 Charity 
If you have any empty ink cartridges at home please bring them into 

School. Not only will you help the environment but will also help the School 

raise some money.  

 

 

 

 



 

Wearing Coats to School  
Winter is here and the weather is definitely getting colder.  Your child 

needs to wear a warm coat to school every day.  Children play  

outdoors every day and the covered areas outside the classrooms mean 

they go outside even when it’s raining.   

 

Parent Consultation meetings 
Thank you to our parents who came to their meeting with their child’s teacher to 

discuss their progress.  This is a very valuable opportunity for both parents and 

teachers.  A few parents didn’t make an appointment at all or missed it.  It’s not too 

late, so please speak to your child’s teacher after school to arrange an alternative 

date and time for your appointment.  

 

 

Diary Dates 

 

Attendance 
W/C 18th October 

Year Class Name % Attendance 

Rec. Badgers 84.3% 

Rec. Hedgehogs 92% 

KS1 Squirrels 93.1% 

KS1 Rabbits 93.3% 

KS1 Owls 98.4% 

Total attendance                      92.4% 

                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 12th 

November 
3pm – 4.45pm 

Rabbits Film Club 

(Places to be pre-booked – Spaces available) 

Monday 15th 

November 
 

Theatre Production of Beauty and the Beast for 

KS1 

Friday 19th 

November 
 

CHILDREN IN NEED 

Wear your pyjamas to School and bring your 

Teddy with you for a contribution.  

Friday 19th 

November 
3pm – 4.45pm 

Squirrel Film Club 

(Places to be pre-booked – Spaces available) 

Friday 26th 

November 
3pm – 4.45pm 

Badgers Film Club 

(Places to be pre-booked – Spaces available) 

Friday 3rd  

December 
3pm – 4.45pm 

Hedgehogs Film Club 

(Places to be pre-booked – Spaces available) 

Well done Owls with an attendance of 98.4% 

for the week beginning 18th October. 

 

The whole school attendance for the week of 

18th October was 92.4% 

 

Good attendance at school is important for 

your child’s development & progress. Please 

ensure you child attends school every day and 

not take holidays in term time.  

 

We want every child to be a H.E.R.O everyday. 

Here. Every day. Ready to learn. On time. 


